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Past President Chanc Harris rang the
bell and called the meeting to order at
6:45 AM to a small gathering of
Optimists! Lloyd Becker gave the
invocation and Alan Rose led us in the
Pledge of Allegiance.

BIRTHDAYS:
No Sunrise Optimist member is
celebrating a birthday this week!

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING:
Due to the absence of several members
and the lack of a meeting place the
Board of Directors meeting scheduled
for Tuesday, June 13th has been
postponed until Tuesday, June 20th.

IT IS TIME TO PLAY BALL!
We have had our first week of
baseball/softball/tee-ball games with
only one rain-out! the kids are having a
good time! Help is still need at the
concession stand this season. Rolf
Chappell had a sign-up sheet at the
meeting, but you could also go to the
volunteer website that has been
established at: signup.com/go/vimZnhd

Save the Date: Friday, July 28, 2017
31st Annual Bob Cutter Golf Classic!
Dan Lill has received confirmation that
the online entry option for this year's
tournament is ready. Here is the link:
https://app.eventcaddy.com/
events/bobcuttergolfclassic

Raise Funds without
Fundraising
Download the Benefit app
for iPhone(App Store) or
Android(Play Store)
devices. For more

information contact Charlie Galligher or
goto www.benefit-mobile.com. Please be
sure to designate the Sunrise Optimist
Club as your chosen beneficiary.

Program for June 13, 2017
Randy Benteman, Natural Resources
Officer (Game Warden) with Kansas
Department of Wildlife, Parks and
Tourism presented information water
recreation and boating. Randy was born
and raised in Topeka but his career as a
Game Warden of the last 32 years has
taking him throughout Kansas it is only
recently that he has returned to the
Topeka and Shawnee county area. The
roll of a Game Warden has changed
primarily due to advances in technology.
Game Wardens are state law
enforcement officers just like State
Troopers and take into account total
public safety. Rand also had a Rescue
Air Boat on display in the parking lot
that is used for shallow water operation.

Looking Ahead:
June 20, 2017: Sheriff Herman Jones

June 27, 2017: Larry Mah, Shawnee
County Treasurer on his trip to
Galapagos Island

July 4, 2017: No Meeting!

Drawings this week:
Weekly: Lloyd Becker
Progessive: #97, Vince
Weber

President's Quote:

Closed with the
OPTIMIST CREED.

Celebrating over 50 years of service to Youth & North Topeka!
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Newsletter of the Sunrise Optimist Club

Meetings: Every
Tuesday 6:45 AM

720 NW 50th St, Topeka



Celebrating our 31st year of hosting a Golf Tournament!

Sunrise Optimist Club of North Topeka announces the

31st Annual
Bob Cutter
Golf Classic

Friday, July 28, 2017
Lake Perry Country Club

Ozawkie, Kansas
Tournament Host:  Sunrise Optimist Club of North Topeka

TEE TIME: 10:00 a.m., but be there by 9:30 for lunch and pre-tee instructions.

LUNCH: Sack lunches with water or sodas will be available to all golfers at no charge.

COST: $75 per player entry fee ($300 per team) This price includes green fees, cart,
mulligans and prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place teams for two different flights.

SPECIALS: There will be prizes for Closest to the Line, Longest Drive, Closest to the Pin and
Longest Putt.

FORMAT: Traditional four(4)-person scramble format with a shotgun start. The field of entries
will be divided into two(2) flights with awards for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place in both
flights. Any ties will be determined by handicap holes.

Available now ONLINE Registration!
Goto: https://app.eventcaddy.com/events/bobcuttergolfclassic

Scan here for more information:

Traditional paper Registration Forms will also be available.

.

Check out some of our other
Sponsorship Opportunities

 Major Sponsor - $500  Great Golf Ball Drop Sponsor - $300
Lunch Sponsor - $200  Beverage Sponsor - $200  Hole Sponsor - $125

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Scott
Souther, 785-250-8102, Dan Lill, 785-414-0018 or Alan Rose, 785-640-2340

Anticipated Tournament Sponsors for 2017:
 Golf package: Lake of the Ozarks(Golf & lodging, Waters Edge Motel/Indian Rock Golf Course)

 Boulder Creek Golf Course, Boulder City, Nevada
 Great Life Golf and Fitness  Lake Ridge Bar & Grill  Western Associates

 Rose Muffler & Car Care  Alvamar Golf Course, Lawrence, Kansas
Raffle and Auction items will be available!


